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317-837-9998 

317-839-8825 Fax  

Upcoming Events 

 October 6– Pre-K Field Trip to Beasley’s  

 October 11-15– Plainfield Fall Break 

 October 29-Classroom Fall Parties  

Birthdays: 

 Isabelle M-10/3 

 Henry M-10/4 

 Ella K-10/5 

 Dylan W-10/15 

 Adeline Y-10/25 

 Kendall N-10/29 

 Paxton M-10/30 

Donations: 

This year we will be taking candy/treat        
donations for trick or treating around the 

building. If you would like to donate, there will 
be a box on the table in the front office for you 

to put them.  Thank you!  

Extra Clothes: 

With cooler weather upon us, 
please make sure that your 

child’s extra change of 
clothes in their cubby is 

weather appropriate.  

Thank you!  
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Infants: Happy fall! Fall is here, so the temperatures will start to cool off. Please make sure your child has 
a change of weather appropriate clothes in their cubby. As well as, bringing in a light jacket for the cooler 
days when we are able to get outside on a walk. Have a great month!  

 

Toddler’s: Happy fall everyone! We would like to give a warm welcome to Willow. We are excited to have 
you in our class! This month we will be learning about Harvest Happenings, Fall in the City, and Fairy Tale 
Fables. We will be having our fall party on October 29. Please be on the lookout for a sign up sheet to 
bring in goodies. The kiddos can bring in their costumes as well as we will be trick or treating around the 
building. Please remember to check your child’s folder daily for any important papers. Also, please take 
your child’s bedding home every Friday to be washed and brought back fresh for Monday. Thank you!  

 

2A:  We said goodbye to Eleanor, she moved up to the 2B room. We wish her the best. Our theme for this 
month is fall. We will learn about pumpkins, Halloween, and harvesting. We will work on the color orange 
and the square shape. We will learn about the letters T, H, and N. We are excited to jump into October!  

 

2B: Welcome to the month of October! We will be looking at the month of fall and get to see the amazing 
changes that happen. This month we will be focusing on the letters T, H, N; the color orange and the 
square shape. We can’t wait to see how amazing this month will go.  

 

3’s:  Fall is in the air! This month we will be tracing, working on the letters F,G,H, our numbers, colors, and 
shapes as well as birthday feelings and manners. We will be doing fall pictures on the 18 and 20. and will 
be having our fall party on October 29. Please be on the lookout for a sign up sheet to bring in goodies. 
Also, the kiddos may bring in their costumes as we will trick or treat around the building.  

 

4’s: Happy Halloween! With fall weather here, please make sure your child brings in a light jacket for the 
cooler mornings. As a friendly reminder, please do not send your child to school in clothes that you don’t 
want any marks on. We will be working with paint, dotters, markers and other fun things with our crafts. 
Thank you!  

 

Pre-K: The kiddos are doing so well with their school work! I know they may complain about it at times, but 
that is normal. They are learning how to hold a pencil correctly, follow directions, stay in their chair, and 
just learning to stay on task. They are getting better with each passing day. This month we will start intro-
ducing school work in the afternoon too. We have a field trip on October 6th to the pumpkin patch. If you 
ever have any questions, please don’t hesitate to talk with me. Thank you!   

  

Grade School: Welcome Fall! Fall Break  is approaching us, please let the front office know if your 
child(ren) will or will not be attending during this time. Thank you!  


